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2021/22 Fundraising 
We  are still working hard to reach our  fundraising target of £10,000 to           
purchase a high rise climbing frame for all the children to enjoy. 85% of all 
income from the Friends fundraising events  this  year will go towards this                                                     

 target with the other 15% going  towards smaller                                   
projects around the school.  To date we have raised: 

                £3,000 Christmas Fair  

                 £835.16 School Disco 

             £77 Art Competition 

            £281.45 Cake Sale 

Making a total of £4193.61 raised so far this year and 
we have £3,564.57 towards the climbing frame 

Thank you to everyone who has supported theses 
events,. We still have the Tuckfield Tournament,        
Summer Fair and Leavers Disco planned for this         
academic year and would love for any members of the 
St Mary’s community to come and join us to help       
organise, have some fun and meet  other parents 
whilst raising important funds for the school. The next 
meeting will be on Wednesday 8th June 7.30pm at the 
Lawn’s pub. 
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Wed 8th 
June 

Friends Meeting—
The Lawn’s Pub 
7.30pm 

Fri 17th June Mufti Day for a       
donation of a 
raffle/tombola prize 
for Summer Fair 

Sat 9th July Tuckfield              
Tournament &           
Summer Fair 

Fri 15th July Leavers School Disco  
- open to everyone 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

New Secretary 

We would like to welcome Hayley Turner to 
the Trustee’s of the Friends. Hayley is a         
Reception parent and was voted into the 
position of secretary at the last meeting. It is 
great to have new parents to the school 
involved with the Friends and we want to 
thank Hayley for giving up her time to           
support  us.   

SAT 9th JULY 
 

9am—12pm 

Thank You 

Thank you to all the Reception, year 1 & 
year 2 parents for your donations of cakes 
for our end of term cake sale. We were 
overwhelmed  by everyone's generosity,  
the children all enjoyed their cakes at break-
time and we had so many we were able to 
hold an after school sale. Also a big thank 
you to Mrs Revell for baking an amazing 
cake for the raffle which was won by       
Jenson. An amazing £281.45 was raised, we 
couldn’t do this without 
you and all your kindness. 

Thank you! 

SUMMER FAIR 

SAT 9th JULY 

12 — 3PM 

WHAT YOUR DONATIONS BUY 

With funds raised so far this year the Friends 
were able to purchase a commemorative      
Platinum Jubilee medal for every child in school. 
We hope the children will be able to look back 
on this souvenir in years to come and remember 
an historic event with fond memories of St 
Mary’s Primary School. 

The friends have also bought a set of much 
needed football goals for the school ready for 
next season and they will be used at the 
Tuckfield tournament. 
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